
KINGSVILLE TOWNSHIP TRUSTEES SPECIAL 

January 10, 2014 

The Special Meeting of the Kingsville Township Trustees was called to order by 
Darrell Ensman, Chairman, at 6:30 pm at the Kingsville Township Fire Hall, 
followed by the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Those present were Trustees Darrell Ensman and Dennis Huey, Road 
Superintendent Neal Stewart and Fiscal Officer Sarah Patterson. 

Darrell Ensman made a motion to approve the Temp. Budget. Dennis Huey 
seconded the motion; all yes. 

Darrell Ensman made a motion to approve the Temp Appropriations. Dennis 
Huey seconded the motion; all yes. 

Dennis Huey made a motion to approve the Official Certificate of Estimated 
Resources from the Budget Commission. Darrell Ensman seconded the motion; 
all yes. 

Dennis Huey asked the fiscal officer what would be done in the future so that the 
payroll checks would not be 2(two) days late again. The fiscal officer will have 
the temp budget ready for the trustees to look at by the end of the year for 
approval. The new software does not have the carryover for payroll like the old 
software had. She is fully aware of that now. 

Dennis Huey also reported on the ponding issue on Route 84 by saying that 
there is nothing that the township can do. It is a civil matter and if the 
homeowners want to pursue this issue further that it would be up to them. 

Darrell Ensman made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Dennis Huey seconded 
the motion; all yes. 

Darrell Ensman, Chairman Sarah Patterson, Fiscal Officer 


